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301 E. Huron Street, PO Box 8647 
Ann Arbor, MI  48107-8647 
734-794-6110 

 
 
 
 

April 8, 2021 
 
 

RE: Economic Development Corporation of Ann Arbor  
 
 
Dear Mayor Taylor, 
 
I am writing today to inform you of my decision to resign from the board of the Economic 
Development Corporation of Ann Arbor. In discussions with the City Administrator, we agreed that 
the board needs to undergo a more robust planning process to determine what its future might be 
in our community and that my time with the City was better spent on other projects. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
John Fournier     
 
 
 
 
 


